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Map of affected area:  

 

What is happening? 
 

• To facilitate construction of the new Ontario Line subway station at Exhibition, crews are 
installing new portions of watermains within the Ontario Line work site.   
 

• To complete this work, crews will be working at the southern foot of Mowat Avenue, west of 
Fraser Avenue. Crews will utilize jackhammers for concrete chipping, an excavator and a 
hydrovac truck.  

 

• No water outages or shut offs are required during this period.  

 
 

Construction Notice 

Watermain replacement work south of Mowat 
Avenue, Fraser Avenue 
Expected start date: February 18, 2025. 

Duration:  Through February 21, 2025. 

Hours of work: 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 

Ontario Line 



   

 

 
Information as of February 18, 2025  
 

 
 
 

What to expect 
 

• Periodic noise from concrete chipping (jack hammer) and hydrovac work, as crews access 
and replace watermain infrastructure within the Ontario Line work zone. This sub section of 
the work zone is indicated by the black border, on the map above.  
 

• Sidewalks and lanes on Mowat Avenue and Fraser Avenue will not be impacted.  
 

• Work will be completed during daytime shifts (7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.). No overnight work is 
required.  

 

• All necessary permits have been acquired. Work times may shift due to unforeseen 
circumstances.  

 

 
 

 
 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on X, Facebook, and Instagram: 
@ontarioline 
Visit the website: 
www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community offices: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & 
Broadview) 
General hours:  
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
Thursday: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Thorncliffe Park:  
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 1C3 
Unit 153 (across from the Rogers store) 
General hours: 
Monday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@metrolinx.com  
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